E Headquarters
o Hi,

. This is a special note from ELF Headquarters
s located at the North Pole. Your elf informed

s Santa that you have been extra nice!

o Everyone here at Headquarters is very proud'
s Remember, there is still time before

$ Christmas and the Naughty & Nice list is still ®
e a work in progress. Keep up the good work!

Merry Christmas,

Jiugle

Chief-Elf-in-Charge



